
BY ALDS. ZIELINSKI, HAMILTON, COGGS, BORKOWSKI, PEREZ, DONOVAN, SPIKER, RAINEY, 

LEWIS, JOHNSON, STAMPER, DODD  

  

Resolution recognizing and congratulating Phillip and Diane Glisczinski on receiving the King  and 

Queen honors. 
             

WHEREAS,  

   

PHILLIP AND DIANE GLISCZINSKI  
 

received the honor of King and Queen Award from the South Side Scholarship Foundation during its 

52nd Annual Mardi Gras Dinner Dance fundraiser on February 22, 2020; and  

   

WHEREAS, Diane Glisczinski is treasurer of the South Side Scholarship Foundation and a 

retired Milwaukee Public Schools elementary school librarian and serves as the events coordinator of 

Lalumiere League and Phillip Glisczinski is a retired WE Energies employee, avid hunter, and father and 

grandfather; and 

 

WHEREAS, Both Phillip and Diane Glisczinski are 10year members of the South Side 

Scholarship Foundation, lifelong residents of Bay View, active members of the Immaculate Conception 

Church and parents of four children and grandparents to three; and  

 

WHEREAS, Phillip and Diane Glisczinski have shown a breadth of lifelong service, selflessness, 

and dedication to Bay View, Milwaukee’s south side and the South Side Scholarship Foundation by 

providing opportunity to students who are continuing their educational goals; now, therefore, be it 

 

  RESOLVED, That the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee herewith recognizes and 

congratulates Phillip and Diane Glisczinski on receiving the 2020 King and Queen Award from the South 

Side Scholarship Foundation and wishes for them continued health and success in future endeavors; and, 

be it 

 

FURTHER RESOLVED, that a suitably engrossed copy of this resolution be presented to 

Phillip and Diane Glisczinski.  

   

Introduced by Common Council members Tony Zielinski, Ashanti Hamilton, Milele A. Coggs, Mark A. 

Borkowski, José G. Pérez, Robert G. Donovan, Scott Spiker, Khalif J. Rainey, Chantia Lewis, Cavalier 

Johnson, Russell W. Stamper, II and Nikiya Dodd and approved by all members of the Milwaukee 

Common Council on March 3, 2020. 


